
with thanks the excellent work of two outside advisors, Prof. Thomas J. Courchene, 
Professor of Economics at the University of Western Ontario, London, Ontario and Mr. 
Gerald A. Lacoste, former Chairman of the Québec Securities Commission who is now a 
partner with Martineau Walker of Montréal; and of Mr. Basil Zafiriou, Chief of the 
Economics Division of the Parliamentary Library’s Research Branch.

Finally, we express appreciation to our Senate staff.

This study was conducted in parallel with hearings on the subject-matter of Bill C-79, 
“ Financial Institutions Depositors Compensation Act”. Altogether, the Committee met 35 
times during this period for a total of over 80 hours and heard testimony from more than 40 
groups and individuals. Arranging such a schedule of meetings and providing for staff 
support including interpretation, Hansard Reporting, translation and publication of verbatim 
transcripts created a heavy burden on Senate personnel and the Committee is most grateful 
for their co-operation.
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